

**Minutes Parish meeting held on Wednesday 23<sup>rd</sup> July 2025 at Pavilion.**

**Present** –Andrew Bardgett (AB) Kirsty Dobson (KD) Kate Morton (KM) Sue Aldred (SA) Nicole Taylorson (NT)  
Joan Mitchell (JMC)  
1 public member

- 1. Apologies** – John Mackey (JM) Guy Renner-Thompson (GRT)
- 2. Declaration of interest** – SA in planning application 25/02393/FUL
- 3. Minutes of 12<sup>th</sup> June 2025** – Accepted and signed as record AB and KM.
- 4. Matters Arising:**
  - **The chair welcomed our new parish councillor Nicole Taylorson**
  - **Highways Update/Traffic Calming/Speeding/Wynding/Ingram Road** – AB – Still No update from Highways regarding planned traffic calming measures. E mail received from GRT concerning funding costs, AB will follow up both issues again with GRT.
  - **Wheelchair Access to Beach (Beach Access to NE)** – KD – The course of the Mill Burn still an issue, KD and KM to re-check an alternative route.
  - **Play Park** – JM – AB and village warden to instal mesh on perimeter path but delayed until September.
- 5. Public Questions** – no questions submitted.
- 6. Planning Consultation 25/02393/FUL 5 - 6 Front Street Bamburgh Northumberland NE69 7BW – AB –**  
All agreed that comments to be made but would not object, by 25<sup>th</sup> July.
- 7. Financial Statement** – JMC update on the financial statement, bank statement @ 23/07/25 = Current A/C – £575.19, Saver A/C – £39,320.58 (includes £8,898.30 lights fund)
- 8. Glororum to Bamburgh Path – AB** – KM again suggested a short-term measure could be to request that the cutting of both hedge and footpath on route be co-ordinated, GRT
- 9. Project Manager Elanor Johnson of National Landscapes attended the meeting and discussed various village projects planned/and or to be considered:**
  - Visitor access & travel, public rights of way, bus links (Bamburgh/Belford)
  - Car park name change (Links Road)
  - Village signage/panels/display for WI
  - Any further ideas to be sent by end August.

- **Other Business –**
- JMC to respond to Northern Powergrid with dates to attend.
- Village grit bins are being filled with rubbish, JMC to request warden add shackles and clasps.
- JMC to discuss with warden the addition of fringes/bird guards to bins in village

**Date of next meeting – 6.00pm on Wednesday 3<sup>rd</sup> September 2025 at the Pavilion**